
26th September 2024

 

Dear Parents and Carers

We will be holding our parent consultation evenings on the 15th and 16th October; this will give you an opportunity to discuss
how your child is settling in to their new class. These meetings will be held in school and bookings will be open at the end of the
school day tomorrow and can be accessed via this link: SchoolCloud - Heckington St Andrew's.

We will also be starting a range of clubs after October half term and the bookings for these will also open at the end of the
school day tomorrow on the same link as above.
Mondays: Choir (Years 1 - 6) 3.30 - 4.15
Tuesdays: Lego Club (Years 1 - 6) 3.30 - 4.15

The Magical Maths Club will also start for KS1 after half term. This is booked via www.magicalmathsclub.com. Details were sent
out last Summer term.  This will be on a Thursday from 3.30 - 4.30.

We will be offering more clubs in the spring and summer term including gardening, story craft club, history, cooking and a range
of sports clubs so watch this space! 
Yours sincerely
Mrs J Bentley

Your paragraph text

 
7th October 2024 - Harvest Festival 9.30am - In Church
15th -16th October - Parents’ evenings - details to follow 

17th October 2024 - Year 3 Class worship 9.00am in
school 

18th October 2024 - Non-school uniform day (a
donation of chocolate required) 
18th October  - Last day of term 
29th October - First day of term

19th November - Bag2School 9:00am 

DiaryDiary
datesdates

In science, Year four have been
investigating which toothbrushes

are best for cleaning our teeth.

https://heckingtonstrewscofe.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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